
Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 FOSIS Newsletter 

 Marvellous Me Parent Tips 

 Marvellous Me Parent Quick Reference  

 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters 

section for what’s happening in Southampton. 

 

FORTHCOMING DATES 

Wednesday 6th   Class Photos 

Wednesday 6th   Parent Forum 2pm 

Friday 8th    Year 2 Celebration Event 2.50pm 

Friday 8th    Year 2 Home Learning due 

  

 
MENU CHANGE 
  
On Tuesday 5th February 2019 we are celebrating Chinese New Year therefore there 
will be a themed menu. 
 

Sweet and Sour Chicken 
or 

Chinese Veggie Noodles 
**** 

Oriental Vegetables, Broccoli & Special Rice 
**** 

Frozen Mango Smoothie 
or 

Hong Kong Egg Tart 
 

**Please note this is the only food being served on this day** 

mailto:infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


CLASS PHOTO 

The school class photo shoot will take place on Wednesday 6th February.  

We would like to inform you that there will not be a proof order option, meaning 

that you will not get a paper form to fill out. The order of your child’s photos can be 

done online only.  

We will provide you with a contact sheet / password card with your online 

credentials to your personal gallery. Once you have them, use the search bar to 

write the given URL -www.snappersphotography.co.uk (type it in the search bar - 

not google) and enter your access code on the login page. Once logged in, select 

and order your favourite photos.  

The Photos can take up-to 5 working days before they are available to view online. 

If you register your details we will email you when the photos are ready to purchase.   

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Amanda Hunt 
Administration Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



FOSIS 
 
Happy Friday all 
 
Tuesday 5th February - Fosis commitee meeting 8pm - Wetherspoons. This is our commitee 
meeting, we are hoping to have one at the start of every term. If you are interested in being 
involved or just want to find out what we’ve got going on please come along. All welcome.  
 
Wednesday 6th February 1.45pm - Parent forum. Discussion of point raised by parents and 
carers. Class reps to attend if possible.  
 
Over the next week or so your children will be completing a self portrait which will be printed, 
along with the rest of the year, on to a tea towel. These will be available to purchase for £4. 
Watch this space. We will let you know when you need to order these.  
 
The Sensory garden project continues. Hopefully some information and action soon.  
 
Saturday 23rd March will be our spring event. Exciting news will soon be released!!!  
 
Thanks  
All  


